
Second Quarter Honor Roll! 

 

The Honor Roll celebration for outstanding 2nd quarter grades 

will be Thursday and Friday, February 18th & 19th. Come to the 

school for our “Drive-Thru” presentation of certificates (along with a 

couple of other goodies). Come either day, anytime from 1:45-3:00.   

(**See below as how to qualify for the Honor Roll.) 

                                             

 

 

To make the Honor Roll, you must have a Grade Point Average (GPA) of 

3.0 or higher (which is a “B” average). You cannot have any D’s or F’s, nor 

any N’s or U’s either. If you have straight A’s, you will be awarded a 

Principal’s List certificate, our highest honor! Soon, your teachers will 

post the Honor Roll list on their Google Classroom – if you see your name 

on it, be sure to come to the school either February 18th or 19th 1:45-3:00 pm 
 

If you have questions, email your school counselor: 

Kevin-Eldridge@scusd.edu        (7th grade) 

Michelle-Carroll@scusd.edu     (8th grade) 
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